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"What you do for the least among you, you do for Jesus"

Happy Catholic Schools Week
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We are having a terrific time celebrating the annual national Catholic Schools
Week. We started our week with Father O'Donohue joining us for a prayer service
where we reflected on the role of Jesus as teacher and on the special nature of
Catholic schools. Hopefully each family received their "thank you" for being a part
of our community.

Tuesday was our service day. Thank you to all who donated to our Pennies for
Parties drive. The students had much fun spending time with their buddies and
decorating the birthday banners that were included with other items in the boxes.
All of the boxes have been delivered to the House of Mercy. When we have done
this in the past, we have been told that the boxes are gleefully and thankfully
received by families in need.

Wednesday, the students took time to thank the staff in the building without whom
we would not be up and running on a daily basis.

Today, Thursday, we spent time in community as we celebrated our fabulous
students by showing a fun movie and having a popcorn treat.

Tomorrow we will thank the clergy of the parish for their positive influences each
and every day.

A special thank you to Mrs. Evans for all she did to put together the activities for
the week.

Registration materials for the 2020/2021 academic year are past due; please note
there is an increase in the re-registration fee beginning February 1st. 

Families seeking tuition assistance for the upcoming academic year, note that your
must complete a FACTS application in order to be considered for aid. The
deadline for filing an application is March 18, 2020 for families with only
elementary-age students. An overview of the tuition assistance programs for the
Diocese is included in the Family Folder Flyers section below.

If you would like to purchase a yearbook, please take a look at the flyer that is



attached below as the deadline for ordering is fast approaching.

Interims for the second trimester will go home tomorrow, Friday, January 31st.

Please remember that Monday, February 3rd will be an early release day
as the faculty continues work on the DFE self-study; Extended Day will be
open.

Information regarding Grandparents Day on February 14th is below, as well.

Hopefully you are taking time to read through the PTO Highlights - they have
several planned events coming up.

Have a great weekend.

-Maureen Ashby
Principal
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Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled



"January 30, 2020 "(or  CLICK HERE). For your convenience, some
flyers are repeated.

School Flyers:

1. Yearbook Ordering flyer
2. Grandparent's Day - flyer
3. Diocesan Tuition Assistance Overview
4. 7th & 8th Grade Dance at St. Ambrose - flyer
5. 7th & 8th Grade Dance Emergency Form
6. 5K Spirit Run t-shirt contest flyer
7. Players Soccer Academy Spring session flyer

Parish Flyers:

1. That Man is You! flyer
2. Pancake Breakfast flyer
3. Virginia March for Life (Richmond) flyer
4. Car Raffle flyer
5. Chili Dinner flyer

Community Flyers:

1. Scout Sunday flyer
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